
August 11, 2021  

 

DOH-Collier COVID-19 Expanded Testing Hours 
DOH-Collier will offer testing by appointment only, Monday-Friday 9am-4pm 
 

Contact:  

Breanna Johnson 
CollierPIO@flhealth.gov 
239-252-8228 
 

Naples, Fla. — The Florida Department of Health in Collier County (DOH-Collier) will 

offer appointment only COVID-19 testing Monday-Friday from 9am-4pm. 

When:  Monday-Friday 

Time:  APPOINTMENT ONLY, call (239) 252-6220 

Location: Florida Department of Health in Collier County, 3339 E. Tamiami 

Trail, Naples, 34112. 

• Drive-Thru 

• Face masks must be worn while waiting. 

• No referral needed. No cost. 

• Lightning, heavy rain, or gusty winds can slow operations or shut down the site. 

The best way to stop the spread of COVID-19 is to receive a COVID-19 vaccine. 

COVID-19 vaccines are safe, effective, and reduce your risk of severe illness.  

The Moderna vaccine is readily available at DOH-Collier, Monday-Friday 9am-4pm.    

No appointment is needed. Those who are 18 years and older may receive this vaccine.  

A list of vaccination sites can be found by visiting, 

https://floridahealthcovid19.gov/vaccines/vaccine-locator/  

The DOH-Collier call center is available Monday-Friday from 9:00am-5:00pm. The call 

center can be reached at (239) 252-6220. 

For more information regarding COVID-19, visit floridahealthcovid19.gov/. 
 

### 

 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The Florida Department of Health, nationally accredited by the Public Health 

Accreditation Board, works to protect, promote and improve the health of all people in 

Florida through integrated state, county and community efforts. 

 

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter at @HealthyFla. For more information 

please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov.  

https://floridahealthcovid19.gov/vaccines/vaccine-locator/
https://floridahealthcovid19.gov/
http://www.phaboard.org/
http://www.phaboard.org/
https://www.facebook.com/FLDepartmentofHealth?utm_source=article
https://www.instagram.com/florida.health/
https://twitter.com/HealthyFla?utm_source=article
http://www.floridahealth.gov/?utm_source=article

